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Item 6: Growth Programme 2015/16 (Page 17) 
 
 
Errata 
 
Recommendation iii) (Page 17 and page 27) 
 
The Board endorse the 5 year NATS programme as set out in Appendix 2 and 
the use of £2,875,000 of pooled CIL funds to support delivery from 2016/17 to 
2019/20 within future annual growth programmes 
 
 
7.5 (Page 25)  
It is recommended that the 15/16 Growth Programme as shown in Table 3 
and pooled funding support of £1,036,000 is agreed, £961,000 in 15/16 and 
£75,000 in 16/17.  Additionally it is recommended that the programme as 
shown in Appendix 2 for NATS delivery is agreed to 2019/20. This longer term 
commitment to £3,570,000 of pooled funding provides greater certainty of 
delivery of this programme and gives confidence for work to start on scheme 
delivery.  There remains flexibility in the NATS programme to allow 
consideration of further schemes once the outcome of scheme identification 
work is known.   
 
 
 
 


